
 

May 27 , 2023 

To, 

BSE Limited 

P J Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

Dear Sirs,  

Sub.:  Disclosure under Regulation 24A  of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing obligations and Disclosure Requirement) Regulations, 2015, as amended (the 

“Listing Regulations”) 

With reference to the captioned subject, we are submitting Secretarial Compliance Report for the 

financial year ending March 31, 2023. 

 

Kindly take it on record. 

Thanking You. 

For Kosamattam Finance Limited 

 

Sreenath P. 

Company Secretary 

ICSI Membership No. F10553 

 


















